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Technical Implementation Notice 14-55 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
1108 AM EST Fri Dec 23 2014 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Rebecca Cosgrove 
         Chief, NCEP Production Management Branch 
 
         Robert Bunge 
         Chief, Telecommunication Software Branch 
 
Subject: Disable Use of Active ftp Sessions on NCEP and NWSTG FTP Data 
Services: Effective March 10, 2015 
 
Effective on March 10, 2015, at 1500 Coordinated Universal Time (UTC), the 
National Centers for Environmental Prediction (NCEP) and the 
Telecommunications Gateway (TOC) will modify their file transfer protocol 
(ftp) servers to disable active ftp sessions. 
 
The NCEP and NWSTG ftp services hosting operational model data, 
experimental model data and observational data will be switching to 
passive ftp and no longer allowing active ftp sessions.  This change will 
provide a simplified configuration which will allow for quicker server 
responses to user requests. 
 
The only servers that are affected by this change are as follows: 
 
ftp.ncep.noaa.gov 
ftpprd.ncep.noaa.gov 
tgftp.nws.noaa.gov 
 
For questions regarding changes to the NCEP server, contact: 
 
Cameron Shelton 
NCEP/Shared Infrastructure Services Branch 
College Park, MD 
301-683-3878 
cameron.shelton@noaa.gov 
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For questions regarding these changes to the NWS/TOC servers, please 
contact: 
 
Kevin Conaty 
Telecommunications Gateway OPS32 
Silver Spring, MD 
301-783-0864, x 170 
kevin.conaty@noaa.gov 
 
National Technical Implementation Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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